
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Nov. 8th, 2024 

 
 
Our Grade 8 Rugby team won the North Shore Finals yesterday afternoon 
against Collingwood  in a very competitive and tough game. Carson's 
defense was amazing and they showed their athleticism in winning 33-19. 
There are really too many players to name as everyone played their best. 
We want to thank all the parents and students that came out to the game, it 
was a huge help to the boys. Carson Rugby is in good hands with this set 
of players. The future of rugby is bright. 
 
Attention all Grade 8's. Are you interested in joining Student Council as a 
Grade 8 Representative? If so, there are application forms available 
outside the main office. Completed applications are due on Wednesday, 
November 13th, so come grab one today! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


